

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

3<sup>rd</sup> November 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers.



Anti-Bullying Week Monday 14<sup>th</sup> to Friday 18<sup>th</sup> November Reach Out

Week commencing Monday 14<sup>th</sup> November is Anti-Bullying Week and to start the children's learning and activities around this very important topic, we will be holding **an Odd Socks Day on**Monday 14<sup>th</sup> November to promote the thomas of this year's Anti-Bullying Week which

**Monday 14<sup>th</sup> November** to promote the theme of this year's Anti-Bullying Week which is 'Reach Out'. We are inviting all children and staff to wear odd socks for a small donation of £1, which will be donated to the Anti-Bullying Alliance. We will also be selling Anti-Bullying Alliance wristbands from the school office for £1 each all proceeding being donated to the Anti-Bullying Alliance





We be holding an assembly on **Thursday 17**<sup>th</sup> **November at 9.05am** where we will be celebrating and sharing a variety of the activities and learning that children will have participated in during the week. We would very much like parents to join us for this very special event so that parents can also gain a better understanding of how the school tackle bullying and promotes prevention through understanding and respect for others. We anticipate that the assembly will last for around 50 minutes with refreshments available in the school hall. Following the assembly parents will have the opportunity to participate in a PSHCEE lesson in their child's classroom to further understand how we teach respect and understanding. We look forward to seeing you there and for your ongoing support with this very important topic.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher











